
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
       
Buenaventura, July 1st 2.021  
  
 
  
To: LINES – AGENTS / CONTAINERS SHIPPING LINES 

IMPO – EXPO CLIENTS / SPRBUN 
 

 From: SOCIEDAD PORTUARIA REGIONAL BUENAVENTURA S.A.  
  
  
 
To all listed parts:  
  
This is to confirm that the current National Strike status does not affect the Container 
Operations at our Terminal and there is not any restriction to provide services to the 
regular shipping line services calling SPRBUN. For shipping lines non-regular 
services we can provide services subject to availability of berth windows to be 
confirmed in a case by case basis upon shipping line requierement.  
 
The current movility status in Buenaventura and the routes that link us with the rest 
of the country, allow us to provide services as stated above. We will communicate 
any change in the case the movility status would change.  
 
Kindest Regards,   
  
  
  

 
PORT GENERAL MANAGEMENT 

SOCIEDAD PORTUARIA REGIONAL DE BUENAVENTURA 
 
 
 


